
Justin Anonymous
I strongly support the permanent cleanup solution of Alternative SL-5 for contaminated soil and
sediment at the former Rayonier Mill site in Port Angeles, WA. 

The proposed Alternative SL-3—leaving a 10-acre, 7-foot-tall mound of capped toxic soil in place
indefinitely—would severely limit future development, contradict the City's Comprehensive Plan,
and leave our community with a fenced-off hazardous waste site in perpetuity. 

For nearly three decades, the community has waited for a real solution. Leaving behind soil
contaminated with dioxins, PCBs, metals, diesel, and oils is not acceptable. Ecology must remove
the contamination entirely so the property can be safely redeveloped for the future.


